

**CCAC Educational Foundation** 

Community College of Allegheny County Byers Hall, Room 102 808 Ridge Avenue Pittsburgh, PA 15212-6097 Ph: 412.237.6514 Fax: 412.237.6559 ccac.edu

January 30, 2020

Charles Bostaph 2614 McCrady Rd Pittsburgh, PA 15235

Dear Charles:

It is my privilege to invite you to the annual CCAC Educational Foundation Scholarship Luncheon. The luncheon honors CCAC Educational Foundation scholarship donors and recipients.

Please join us on Tuesday, March 3, 2020, at the Sheraton Station Square Hotel in the Reflections Room. Registration will begin at 11:30 a.m. Lunch will be served promptly at noon. Please contact the Educational Foundation at 412.237.6514 or <a href="mailto:cpowell@ccac.edu">cpowell@ccac.edu</a> no later than Tuesday, February 25, 2020, to confirm your presence at the luncheon.

The students supported by the CCAC Educational Foundation look forward to thanking you in person for helping them meet their educational goals. Enclosed you will find thank you notes from the recipients of the Churchill Wilkins Rotary Scholarship. Please feel free to share these with your fellow Rotarians.

Sincerely,

James R. McMahon, CFRE Chief Executive Officer

**CCAC Educational Foundation** 

Ninah Santos 1019 Washington Blvd Port Vue Pennsylvania 15133

Dear Churchill-Wilkins Rotary Founders Endowed Scholarship

Ninah Santos NOV-27-2019

I am writing to express how honored I am by your selection. I would also like to express my gratitude for the generous award from your organization.

My attendance at Community County College of Allegheny will be further facilitated by this award.

Sincerely, Ninah Santos.

Churchill-Wilkins Rotary Founders Endowed Scholarship C/O CCAC Educational Foundation 808 Ridge Avenue Byers Hall Room 102 Pittsburgh, PA 15212

October 20, 2019

Dear Donors.

I cannot express the full extent of my gratitude for your generous contribution towards my education. I feel a renewed inspiration for my studies with the knowledge that my hard work is recognized.

I currently maintain a 4.00 GPA and was recently accepted into CCAC's 2020 Nursing Associates program. I aspire to uphold my strong academic record throughout the rigorous program, and in my studies thereafter. With your assistance of this scholarship, my dream of becoming a Nurse Practitioner has become more attainable.

I choose to attend CCAC because it is the most affordable option for my goals, and the program I am enrolled with is highly regarded. After successfully completing two semesters I am extremely impressed with all of my professors. They are engaging, passionate experts in their fields of study, and incredibly approachable to all students. They are not just knowledgeable, but they love to help students succeed.

Thank you so much for believing in my ability and awarding me with this generous scholarship!

Sincerely,

Chelsea Comiskey

Churchill-Wilkins Rotary Founders

C/O CCAC Educational Foundation

808 Ridge Avenue Byers Hall Room 102

Pittsburgh, PA 15212

## Dear Donors,

My name is Emily Seese and I have had the privilege of being awarded the Churchill Wilkins Rotary Founders Endowed Scholarship. I am very grateful to have been chosen for this award. It is not only a blessing that decreases the financial burden of tuition, but it also enables me to more fully invest in my education.

I am passionate about serving and helping others and wanted to pursue a career that empowered me to use those passions. I am currently enrolled in the Occupational Therapy Assistant (OTA) program at CCAC Boyce campus. This is my first semester and I am greatly enjoying my studies. CCAC Boyce is one of the few OTA programs in Pennsylvania. For me to attend I needed to move from my home in Beaver Pennsylvania. I was fortunate that my grandmother had lived in Irwin and was able to move into her house, but this also meant that I would have to pay out of county tuition. I am very driven and so I worked full time for the past year while I took twenty-one credits to earn my prerequisites and get ahead on required classes. This workload in addition to other responsibilities has made maintaining a healthy, balanced life very difficult.

This scholarship is an incredible gift and lightens the workload. I am very encouraged that you believed in me and chose to help me on my journey. I really appreciate you investing in my education. Thank you for entrusting me, I do not take this responsibility lightly and will continue to study with excellence.

Sincerely,

Emily Scese Seese